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As the kiddies get ready to go back to school, employers too should freshen
up on a few items that are about to change in Michigan, including the
minimum wage. Back on May 28, we reported on this blog that Michigan had
passed The Workforce Opportunity Wage Act, by which the minimum wage
will increase from $7.40 to $9.25 per hour over the next four years. The first
incremental increase takes effect on September 4, when the minimum wage
will increase to $8.15 per hour. So, if you haven’t done so already, please
mark September 4 on your calendar.
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